
 

 

 

         

 

 

 

AGENDA 
TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 10, 2015 

5:30PM-7:00PM  
Q’S BBQ 

 
I. Call to Order Karri Couste, Darla & John Dodge, Jodi Swirczek, LeAnn Saarem, Linda 

Marantette. 
 

II. Approval of Minutes from October 13, 2015:  Jodi approved minutes.  Darla seconded 
them 

 

III. Treasurer’s report:  Deanna motions to pass the Treasurer’s Report.  Jodi seconded it. 
 

IV. Old Business 
a. Scholarships 

Jodi talked to Angela Golik and she suggested that there may be 40 or 50 students who 
could use it.  Do we want to see if we can get more funds for students to go?  Whatever 
amount we decide on, needs to be built in to the program so that we can continue it. –
Darla. Do we want to have kids work some in order to go?  Should they write an essay?  
Students should have buy in and earn it somehow. –LeAnn.  We can get a list of students 
in need from the counselors if necessary.  For now we will keep it on a first come, first 
serve, and need bases; and leave it on the registration form.  We will give up to five 
scholarships, and see if we can get more money for them. Then we will add more 
scholarships later if we can.  We will revisit this in April.   Jodi made a motion to pass 
this.  Darla seconded it. 
 

b. Sports/Club decals 
Karri will see the proofs of the car decals tomorrow, and talk to Mrs. Fuson to make sure 
that she is on board with it.  Although, we don’t necessarily need her approval since we 
are selling them at the craft fair.  This will be a $200.00 investment on our part.  We will 
not be charged for the booth at the craft fair to sell these.  
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c. 5k Walk/Run:  Feb. 6th. 
Reds will do packet pick-up.  GNCU and the Nugget are giving us money as sponsors.  
John would like two, 2 x 4 banners so that we can display them at the Craft Fair, when 
we go to Walmart, and on the day of the event itself.  Sign-Pro will possibly redo the 
date yearly.  John will check how much it would cost for a good quality sign with 
removable dates.  We will spend up to $50.00 on appropriate signage.    
 
Darla passed out raffle tickets for us to sell.  Some prizes are Night in the Country, a Hot 
August Night gift basket, & a Family of 4, one-day park hopper tickets for Disneyland.  
Darla is working on more raffle prizes.  She will let us know of them as soon as she finds 
out.  
 
On Jan. 16, 23, & 30, 9:00-12:00 we will sit out in front of Walmart to sell raffle tickets.    

 
V. New Business  

a. Craft Fair:  For every hour we donate to work, Safe Grad gets $5.00.  We also need to 
have people sell the decals for Safe Grad.  Karri is going to confirm things with Mrs. 
Fuson.  Decal Schedule: Friday:  Deanna 3:30-5:00, Linda & Linda 5:00-7:00.  Sat. Jodi  
9:00-12:00,   Deanna 12:00-2:00, Linda 2:00-4:00.  

b. Todd Lani:  Student body president will come to talk to us at the next meeting on Dec. 
8th.  We will ask him how STUCCO can support promoting Safe Grad, ask for suggestions 
on how to promote it, and inquire about recreating a car accident through the Zero 
Teen Fatalities program. ( #stayingundead)  We would like to do this assembly right 
before Safe Grad.       

       
VI. Next Meeting:  Tuesday, December 8, 2015 @ 6:00pm 

VII. Adjourn:  7:05 
 


